
IMPORTANT BUS INFORMATION 
 

Grant County Families, 

               Due to our continued driver shortage, the week of September 27th- October 1st, bus 172 (CMZ 
District – Claiborne Drive, Eagle Ridge Drive, Ruark Road; as well as GCMS District – Kenrick, Angela, 
Camry, Hyde, Lisa, Kelly, Aaron’s Way) will not run.  No bus transportation will be available for bus 172 
next week.  We recognize the hardship this creates for our families, currently, this is the best and only 
solution.  Families will need to find transportation for your child to and from school 9/27/2021-
10/1/2021.  We are continuously working to ensure our students remain safe and receive district 
transportation as regularly as possible.  Thank you so much for your understanding as we maneuver this 
challenging situation.  

Thank you, 

 

Grant County Schools Transportation Department 


